
 

 

 

 

 

 Flat Rock “Eagles” ~ Week at a Glance 

 
 

Monday, January 28, 2019 

7:30 a.m. – 8:00 a.m. – Math Club Monday 

3:15 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. – Step Team Practice 

3:25 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. – Intramural: 6th Grade Boys 
 

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 

7:30 a.m. – 8:30 a.m. – FBLA: Officer Meeting @ Room 704 

9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. – Field Trip: 8A - @ High Museum 

3:10 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. – Photo Club* 

3:15 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. – Science Olympiad* 

3:15 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. – Step Team Practice* 

3:30 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. – Extended Day Program* 

5:00 p.m. – B & G Basketball Game 8th Grade: WMS vs FRMS @ WMS Gym* 
 

Wednesday, January 30, 2019 
 

3:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. – Required Concert Band Rehearsal  
 

Thursday, January 31, 2019 

8:00 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. – Field Trip: Math Team Competition @ Griffin R.E.S.A 

8:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. – 8th Grade Career Fair @ LEC 

3:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. – STEAM Club 

5:00 p.m. – B & G Basketball Game 8th Grade: FRMS vs BMMS @ FRMS Gym* 
 

Friday, February 1, 2019 

Fun Friday 

7:30 a.m. – 8:30 a.m. – Beta Club Induction @ Band room 

9:00 a.m. – 11:00 p.m. – Field Trip: Special Olympics @ SCHS 

3:30 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. – Orchestra Rehearsal  

3:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. – Symphonic Band Rehearsal 
 

Saturday, February 2, 2019  

8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. - State Robotics Competition @ GA Tech 

 

 

*Parents please keep in mind our 15-minute rule that all students must be picked up within 15 minutes after athletic events, after school practices, 
rehearsals and other activities, or your child may be prohibited from participating in future events Attention:  All Transportation changes must be 
made before 2:00 pm and early dismissals must be made before 2:50 pm each day for adequate communication time.  All lost and found 
items are cleared out and donated to charity the last school day of the month. Please be sure to check it regularly.  The above dates and more 
can be viewed on our school website at http://www.fcboe.org/frms. Be Informed and Stay Connected with Flat Rock Middle School. 
 

 

http://www.fcboe.org/frms


 

ttention 8th Grade Students and Families: New IB Program. 
 
Anyone interested in learning about the International Baccalaureate (IB) Diploma 
Program which will start at SCHS in the Fall of 2020 is invited to an informational meeting 
on Monday February 4th, 2019, from 6:00-7:30 PM in Patriot Hall at Sandy Creek High 
School. We encourage all parents of current 8th, 9th and 10th grade students to attend. 
 

 
 

 

Flat Rock Talent and Fashion Showcase 

 

Students and Teachers-  Can you sing or dance? recite a dramatic monologue or play an 
Instrument?  Maybe you can walk the runway?  

If so, we want to invite you to audition for the annual Flat Rock Talent and Fashion 
Showcase that will be held on Friday, March 8th at Sandy Creek High Patriot Hall.  If you have 

a special talent and would like to audition, pick up an interest form located in the front office or contact Mrs. Lewis or 
Mrs. Brown in room 616.   Audition dates will be Monday, February 4th and Wednesday, February 6th.  More 
information will be coming soon!  Act quickly and get your form in by the deadline, Wednesday, January 30. 

“Tech Saturday” is a STEM and Parent Power initiative designed to expose parents, 
students and other community stakeholders to educational technology resources that we use 
in the classroom. Many of these tools have practical applications beyond the classroom and 
can teach our students workforce development skills. For the 2018 - 2019 school year, we’ll 
leverage the Flexible Learning Center to host technology sessions. Each session will last an 
hour on the second Saturday of every month. We will provide light refreshments and request 
participants to make a charitable donation so we can continue to offer Tech Saturdays 
throughout the school year.  
The STEAM Quarterly Newsletter: https://spark.adobe.com/page/HiBLWlRw4hwkr/ 

Tech Saturday - Next Session Saturday, February 9th 10:00 – 11:00  – “Using Spreadsheets with Google Sheets 

 

GEOGRAPHY BEE 

WINNERS 

Congratulations to all of the students 
who competed in the Geography Bee 
this week. Competition was fierce 
among the contestants. Our third 
place winner was Alex Minev, 
representing 8th grade gifted, 
Ginny Phan, representing team 6C, 
won second place, and our 1st 

place winner was Trevor Hall, representing team 7A. Trevor will go on to the next level of competition. Thanks to Mrs. 
Reed and Mrs. Fox for judging and Mr. Andwele who was the official timekeeper and to Mrs. Skaff for organizing the 
event. We would also like to say thank you to the students who were in the audience for being so encouraging toward 
their school mates.    

 

https://spark.adobe.com/page/HiBLWlRw4hwkr/


 

 

Leadership Word of the Month for January 
Trust – belief that someone is relliable, good, honest and sincere 

 

Leadership Trait of the week: January 21 – January 25 
Dependable – trustworthy and reliable 

 
Student of the Week 
This student is a young man whose yes means yes and his no means no. In other words if 
he says that he will do something you can mark if off of your list because he is for sure going 
to do it. He is a high-character guy who fully commits to whatever he is doing. He's that way 
on the football field, toward his friends and toward his academic pursuits. He is trust-worthy 
and reliable. He is the same person no matter what kind of day he may be having. That says 
a lot about a young man. It says that he's dependable. He's the kind of guy that you really 
want to be your friend because he is a guy you can count on to be there for you no matter 
what. Health and P.E. student of the week is Cale Roberts 

 
 

 

Attention All boys, 6th-8th grade, If you are an avid reader like so 
many others at Flat Rock, consider joining the” Guys Read” club. 

 

This group will be meeting on designated Club Fridays.  If interested, fill out the 
form that's located on our school website to sign-up.  You can also see Mr. 
Hynson in room 906 to get the form as well.  

We will be meeting soon to discuss books that we have selected to read together.   

Sign up today!  

 

 

Parents benefit from being involved in their children’s education by getting 

ideas on how to help support their children, learning about the school’s 

academic programs and how those programs work.  The journey of 

school is not just for educators and students, it’s about parents, too!  The 

Parent Power segment is dedicated to sharing articles that support your 

child’s success in school.   

Check out the link below to see how to keep your child happy and 
healthy this winter.  

What foods to eat or not eat during flu season 

 

https://www.greatschools.org/gk/articles/6-surprising-foods-drinks-to-avoid-during-cold-flu-season/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_content=010619.4

